Camestone School Newsletter No. 4

Monday 15th November 2021



Good news item...

We are thrilled to announce that George C in Armstrong class has won a competition run jointly by Creating Memories, a local charity which brings true the wishes of children with life limiting illnesses and Aneesh Popat at The Chocolatier, local prestigious artisan chocolate maker.

Well done George! He will get to visit Aneesh to see his chocolates being made. The six winning chocolate designs will then be sold online at https://www.the-chocolatier.co.uk/pre-order-creating-memories-18-dark-milk-and-white-chocolates/ with profits going to the charity. Look out for George's 'solid chocolate with marshmallow, jelly bean and raspberry pink sugar'.

A number of children from the year group took part in the competition in school in the summer term and all received certificates and a gift. We are very proud of how they joined in with great enthusiasm and were so happy for George when he won!

It just shows, you never know what you can achieve if you have a try!





Term Dates

Autumn 2021

Monday 6th September to Friday 17th December.

♦ ♦ ♦ Attendance from:

Monday 1st to Thursday 11th November 2021

Y1	86.7%	Y4	88.7%
Y2	94.6%	Y5	95.0%
Y3	97.0%	Y6	93.6%
FS	96.3%		
Attendance			
Target 2020-21			97%

 $\Diamond \Diamond \Diamond$

Our Values this term are:

Creativity

Thinkers, Adaptable, Independence, Imagination.



Children in Need

On Friday 19th November we will be supporting Children in Need. Children may come to school in fancy dress e.g. hats, headgear, costumes (but don't go buying!) in exchange for a £1 donation. Please make sure younger children can get in and out of clothes independently for toilet etc.



Christmas Cards

Children are welcome to bring Christmas cards for their year group only this year, please name the cards and also put on the class name (remember there are often duplicate names).

These can be sent in during week beginning 6th December and no later than 10th December, the cards will be distributed during the week beginning 13th December.



Christmas

Children in Years F/S to Year 4 will be learning Christmas songs in the coming weeks. Due to the ongoing covid restrictions in Bedford Borough schools, these performances will be recorded this year. Your child's class performance will be available to watch in the last week of term. Further details of where you can view it will follow.

Year groups will contact you if there is anything your child needs for the performance.

Years 5 and 6 will not be involved in this as they will be involved in a summer performance



Christmas Decoration Days

Year groups will be getting creative with Christmas arts and crafts w/c 29th November. Sadly, we cannot invite parents as normal due to the current restrictions.



www.camestoneschool.co.uk Tel: 01234 855587